
Uraidla Districts Football Club
Expressions of Interest

Senior Women’s  Coach
2025

The Uraidla Districts Football Club (UDFC) is seeking expressions of interest for the 
role of Senior Women’s Coach for season 2025.
UDFC has fielded a senior women’s side in the HFLW since the beginning of the 
competition in 2019. Over the past 6 seasons, our achievements include 5 finals 
appearances, 4 grand finals and 2 premierships, as well as several players going on 
to play in the SANFLW.
In addition to our senior women’s team, UDFC has been strongly represented in the 
junior girls competition for the past 3 seasons, playing in 2 grand finals (including 
this year), highlighting the depth of our juniors coming through.
We are seeking applicants with previous coaching experience who will continue to 
build on the strength of our women’s program.
Essential criteria for applicants include:
•	 A passion for women’s football and the ongoing development of players
•	 The ability to work as part of a team and alongside junior coaches to ensure a 

strong pathway for girls coming through
•	 Effective and personalised communication skills
•	 Strong organisational and leadership skills
•	 A club-first approach and attitude
•	 Willingness to maintain and further develop the strong culture of growth, 

development and community within the program, in alignment with the club’s vision.
UDFC is a family-friendly club with a wonderful community feel. You will have the 
support of our committee, other coaches and our Women’s Football Director. There 
are resources available to further develop and assist with your execution of the 
program. This is a paid position.
If you think you would be a great fit for this role, please send your application 
to Women’s Football Director, Ursula Thornquest at: womens@udfc.com.au                                      
by Friday 8th November.


